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In June 2018 I attended the elections for Florida State AVVA. The elections were done 
effortlessly thanks to the new State President Mary Anne Newman. 
 
In July I attended the Leadership conferences in Palm Springs California, it was an 
extremely hot week with temperatures ranging from 107 to 120.  I was hotel bound to hot 
to go outside.  However the seminars I was able to attend were very informative about the 
future of VVA and AVVA. 
 
I have been busy Georgia helping to open new chapters. In August I helped our GSC 
President with the new chapter in Columbus Georgia.  We signed up 30 new AVVA 
members.  We also had the pleasure of the new chapter president and his wife joining us 
in Palm Springs California at the Leadership Convention. 
 
In October I will be helping with the start up of a new chapter in St. Mary’s Georgia and 
in November another chapter in far South Georgia near Valdosta.   
 
Georgia is working on gaining new membership and wanting to exceed 200+ AVVA 
members by the end of the year. 
 
Jeri Wallis 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


